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On Wednesday, June 5, 2024, the Islamic Centre for Development of Trade  
(ICDT), in partnership with the COMCEC Coordination Office, organized 
an Awareness Raising Workshop for the benefit of Arab Countries in the 
accession process to the Trade Preferential System of the Organization of 
Islamic Cooperation (TPS-OIC). This workshop was devoted to discussing 
the legal requirements and practical procedures related to the accession to 
this system.  
 
Representatives of the Ministries in charge of Trade from the Arab 
Countries members of the OIC participated in this Training. 
 

 

 



                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


